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A Letter To The Editor � Runaway Boy 4B Ann Ho

Dear Editor,

I am writing in response to a letter “Runaway Boy”. I am surprised to hear

about this news. The boy didn’t care about his parents’ feeling. He was lost for

about three weeks, but he didn’t contact his parents. It is foolish behaviour.

I agree with the writer of the letter, Debbie Leung. I think the boy should

listen to the teacher. He should not leave the group and spend a lot of money.

Luckily, he could find his relatives who could help him and let him stay at their

home.

The boy is silly, too. He has a kind mother who cares about him so much.

His mother was not angry about his absence, but was worried about him.

Therefore, he should love his mother more and should not leave home again.

From this incident, I think parents should pay more attention to their children.

They should spend more time on caring and talking with them. Children should

also listen to their parents. As parents love their children very much, they do not

want to hurt them. So, children should love their parents too.

Yours faithfully,

Chris Wong

Teacher’s Feedback : The message conveyed in this letter is meaningful. Ann is

able to understand the background and give constructive

suggestions and opinions. (Miss Lui Hoi Yee)

Food For Thought : What are the duties of children? What can they do to

establish a better relationship with parents?


